
From: Joe Gray
Sent on: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 12:45:13 AM
To: Gayle E Woloschak<g-woloschak@northwestern.edu>
CC: Kosti, Ourania<OKosti@nas.edu>; Dewji, Shaheen A<shaheen.dewji@gatech.edu>
Subject:Re: Paper

Yes I have read this but it is published and not refuted in the literature as far as I can tell.

On Mon, Apr 18, 2022 at 5:43 PM Gayle E Woloschak <g-woloschak@northwestern.edu> wrote:

Here is the Calabrese paper that sparked alot of discussion because there are alot of inaccuracies (perhaps
downright lies) in this paper. We went back to Bob Ullrich and Julian Preston who knew the players and they
indicated that there were many problems with this work.

Gayle
Gayle E Woloschak




